Jason R. BaiLey, M.D.

12121 RrcuMonD Ave,, No. 104

Bl HousroN, TX 77082 Tin: 281.741.5910

February 27,2014

Roger K. Khouri, MD, FACS ‘
2750 SW 37" Avenue
Miami, Florida 33133

Dear Dr. Khouri:

I wanted to personally write you to thank you for the opportunity you offered myself and my
other colleagues at a recent visit to your impressive facility there in Key Biscayne. I was truly
impressed with your surgical techniques, which I agree will revolutionize many parts of surgical
plastic surgery. I would hope to begin to utilize some of what I learned with you in the near
future. I wanted to make special note of how nice your staff was. I think it is likely a reflection of
your outgoing and personal nature that they stay with you for so long and gives young surgeons
such as myself a good role model for how to run an efficient, successful practice based on
personnel and good surgical results. I look forward to the next time I can visit you. Thanks again.

Si ely,

Jason R. Bailey, M.D.
JRB/AH
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